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PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

CONSOLIDATED ANNUAL PERFORMANCE EVALUATION REPORT  

(CAPER) 

 
Brazoria County’s PY 2017 Consolidated Annual Performance Evaluation Report 
(CAPER) is available for review and comment at the Brazoria County Community 
Development Department located at 1524 E. Mulberry, Suite 162, Angleton, 
Texas, 77515 from 8 am to 5 pm, Monday through Friday, November 15 – 
December 3, 2018. The public is encouraged to review and give input regarding 
this document.  A public hearing will be held on Wednesday, November 28, 2018 
at 5:30 pm at the Brazoria County East Annex Lobby located at 1524 East Mulberry, 

Angleton, Texas to receive input and comments.  All other comments can be 
received by contacting Nancy Friudenberg, Brazoria County Community 
Development Department, 1524 E. Mulberry, Suite 162, Angleton, Texas, 77515 
or at (979) 864-1860.   
 
This venue is accessible for persons with physical disabilities.  Handicapped, 
non-English speaking, sign language, and any other persons needing special 
accommodations and wishing to attend this public hearing should contact Nancy 
Friudenberg at (979) 864-1860, prior to the hearing so that accommodations can 
be made.   
 
For general information, please call Nancy Friudenberg at (979) 864-1860.  Also, 
written comments can be submitted to the Brazoria County Community 
Development Department, 1524 E. Mulberry, Suite 162, Angleton, Texas 77515 
or by fax to (979) 864-1089.  Please submit any comments by 4:00 pm 
December 3, 2018. 
 
Para información general, por favor llame a Nancy Friudenberg al  (979) 864-
1860. Ademas, pueden presentarse observaciones por escrito al Departamento 
de Desarrollo de Comunidad del Condado de Brazoria, 1524 E. Mulberry, Suite 
162, Angleton, Texas 77515 o por fax al (979) 864-1089. Por favor de enviar 
cualquier comentario antes de las 4:00 p.m. del 3 de diciembre de 2018. 
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